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From: " Jennifer Chase <[} NN >
Sent: September 21, 2018 2:16 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 27

Dear Mark Furey

| am writing you not only because you are the chair of the Law Amendment Committee but also my MLA. | am
a strong supporter of animal rights in NS and hope you will be supporting this bill. As the daughter of former
breeders of Cocker spaniels | can tell you from personal experience what a cruel procedure docking tails of
puppies is. | have personally held a crying 2 day old puppy after they have had this procedure done and it is
heartbreaking. Animals are perfect the way they are born. Also | am all for the SPCA having more power to
help animals in distress. If you are a responsible pet owner you shouldn't have anything to fear from the new
bill. Please please support this bill.

Jennifer Chase





